Radin Mas Primary School

A School Where All Work Hard, Play Hard and Make A Mark

29 July 2019

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

TRAFFIC MATTERS AROUND BUKIT PURMEI AVENUE

Starting from 1 Aug 2019, the access to the Church of St Teresa will no longer be made available to CHIJ
(Kellock) as the Church has been gazetted by the the Monument Board for conservation works. The
church will be boarded up and the access will be closed.

Parents/ Guardians of CHIJ (Kellock) have been informed of the alternative routes from Bt Purmei Avenue
and Bt Purmei Road to Block 110-111 where they may alight their daughters behind the school (next to
the temple).

We would expect a heavy traffic flow at the circus of Bt Purmei as the traffic builds up from 7.10 am to
7.30 am and this may impact the vehicular movement near Radin Mas Primary School in the morning.

We would also like to remind parents/ guardians to refrain from parking/ stopping your vehicles along Bt
Purmei Avenue as it poses a danger to other road users and is also a hindrance to smooth traffic flow.

We seek your co-operation and understanding to alleviate the inconvenience to the Bt Purmei Avenue
community.

Thank you.

Yours Sincer

MeAiuhammgat Farizal Bin Umar Effendi
Principal
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